

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 10:01 AM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I am a nurse at one of the largest state medical providers in the Commonwealth. Every day I see hard working Virginians struggle to gain access to and pay for basic health services. We have a duty as a civil society to provide assistence to those most in need. We must expand Medicaid in Virginia now!

Sincerely,

Laura Kuhn

22901